MEDIA STATEMENT
 
PSA SUB-COMMITTEE CONCLUDES SELECTION PROCESS FOR COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
 
Parliament, Tuesday, 24 November 2020 – A subcommittee of the Portfolio Committee on Public Service and Administration (PSA) today concluded deliberations and selection for the filling of the vacancy of Commissioner of the Public Service Commission (PSC).
 
The subcommittee interviewed 17 of the 19 shortlisted candidates on 3 and 4 November 2020. The candidates gave their perspectives on strengthening the work of the PSC.
 
Today, the subcommittee deliberated on all the candidates’ strengths and weaknesses based on their competencies, knowledge and skills in relation to the job requirements. The subcommittee ensured that the best candidate is recommended for appointment to serve as a Commissioner for the PSC. 
       
With the exception of the Democratic Alliance, all other parties agreed to recommend Dr Somatoda Fikeni to the National Assembly for appointment as Public Service Commissioner.


ISSUED BY THE PARLIAMENTARY COMMUNICATION SERVICES ON BEHALF OF THE CHAIRPERSON OF THE PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATION, MR TYOTYO JAMES.
 


